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The meeting was called to order by Chairman Lochte at 1:00 PM Central Time.  

 

A copy of the agenda is included as attachment 1. 

 

Attendance was recorded as per attachment 2. 

 

Dr. Jens Shaak went through his presentation on use of D6839 as an alternative to D5769 and D6550.  After some 

discussion, we did a poll of those on the call to see if the proposal was acceptable.  All agreed, however, Dr. Prasad 

Tumati stated he will check with others in his company to see if it was acceptable and report back to Lochte.  Later 

that week, he confirmed it is OK. 

 

Next the group did final review of the Sequence VI fuel final proposal.  Rebecca Monroe of GM suggested that we 

be specific, asking for Top Tier additive at Top Tier minimum rate, as there are also treat rates for LAC. Dr. Prasad 

Tumati will check to make sure that that proposal doesn’t put the Haltermann Solutions Sequence VI fuel in conflict 

with the proposed specification.  Later that week, he confirmed that it is OK. 

 

During the review of the Sequence III fuel specification, Dr. Jens Shaak suggested we delete Benzene by D3606 as 

we are already measuring it by D5769.   The duplicate measurement was deleted. 

 

The group briefly discussed the need to review the KA24E and STDF2 fuel specifications and post them on the 

TMC website.  The group decided not to pursue reviewing them that at this time. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:00 PM. 

 

 

 

 

Mike Lochte, Chairman 

TGC Fuel Task Force 
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